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On Tuesday, May 7, 2002, the IMF Spring Meeting was held at the Holiday Inn RIDC in Pittsburgh, PA.  There were 17 attendees (see attached) at today’s IMF Spring Meeting.  In the President’s report, Dr. Don Hurtuk stated that membership dues have been suspended for this year.  Hence, an ad to this effect will be placed in the Iron & Steelmaker magazine to try and entice more companies to join the IMF.  Mr. Bill Dawson, Membership Chairman, stated that Universal Stainless, Crucible and Hoeganes (formerly First Miss) might attend the Fall Meeting.  Also, an effort will be made to get Allegheny Technologies and Carpenter to attend as well.  Ms. Danielle Quirk, Program Chairman, said that Timken Latrobe in Latrobe, PA would host the IMF Fall Meeting.  The IMF Fall Meeting will take place on Wednesday, October 2, 2002 and a plant visit to Timken Latrobe will occur on Thursday, October 3, 2002.  Thirty have registered in advance for tomorrow’s IMF Symposium.  Two speaker changes have been made.  Mr. Mark Capuano of Timken will speak in place of Dr. Peter Glaws and Mr. Valentin Zamfir will speak instead of Mr. Kenneth Neu.   Mr. Ken Eakin, IMF Treasurer, reported that the IMF account currently has a balance of $98,125.89.  Of this amount, $50,000 will be placed in a Certificate of Deposit in order that a higher rate of interest can be accrued.  Also, an independent audit of the books will be conducted before the Fall Meeting.  During today’s round table discussion, the measurement of hydrogen using pin tests, dual wall samplers and Hydris was discussed.

Currently, the IMF has no active research projects.  Several possible research projects were discussed today:

1. bubbling to remove inclusions

2. compilation of ingot teeming information over the past several decades

3. water modeling @ EQS


4. IMF web site development

As with any project, lead coordinators are required.  Mike Pierce, Jason Crawford and Bill Dawson volunteered to spearhead the development of an IMF web site.  A domain name and site development can be obtained at a minimal cost.  Ken Eakin will contact Barry Strathdee, formerly with the University of Toronto and now a consultant, to see if he might be willing to oversee the water modeling project.  Dr. Lifeng Zhang of the University of Illinois will be contacted at tomorrow’s IMF Symposium to discuss a project on bubbling to remove inclusions.          

On Wednesday, May 8, 2002, the Fifteenth Annual IMF Symposium was held at U-PARC in Harmarville, PA.  There were a total of 31 attendees.  The theme was Advances in Clean Steel Ingot Technology.  Excellent presentations were given on EAF nitrogen control, inclusion removal via bubbling, the effect of ingot defects on forging and mechanical properties, electroslag hot-topping, ingots and molds.  We thank Program Chairman, Danielle Quirk, and all the speakers for a job well done!

Respectfully Submitted By,

Mike Labanow, Recording Secretary 
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NAME
COMPANY
E-MAIL ADDRESS
PHONE NO.
FAX NO.

Jason Crawford
A. Finkl & Sons
jasonc@finkl.com
(773) 975-2533
(773) 975-2536

Don Hurtuk
EEC
djh@eec.elwd.com
(330) 534-8668
(330) 534-0069

Ken Eakin
EQS

(724) 658-6527
(724) 654-4441

Ron Johnson
LeTourneau Inc.
rcjoh@aol.com
(903) 237-7440
(903) 237-7027

Chuck Coffey
RAMM Metals
cc@rammglobal.com
(412) 221-3700 Ext. 188
(412) 221-7470

Michael Pierce
RAMM Metals
mp@rammglobal.com
(412) 221-3700 Ext. 111
(412) 221-7470

Rolf Hansen
RAMM Metals
rh@rammglobal.com
(412) 221-3700 Ext. 155
(412) 221-7470

Guillaume Viel
Sorel Forge
gviel@sorelforge.com
(450) 746-4088
(450) 746-4119

Hoang LeHuy
Sorel Forge
hlehuy@sorelforge.com
(450) 746-4082
(450) 746-4119

Valentin Zamfir
Steel Industries
vzamfir@steelindustriesinc.com
(313) 585-8505
(313) 534-2165

Mike Labanow
Stollberg Inc.
mlabanow@stollberg.com
(440) 288-3668
(440) 245-2721

Bill Dawson
Thermocel Co.
bertel@naex.com
(330) 427-6622
(330) 427-2829

Danielle Quirk
Timken Latrobe Steel
quirkd@timken.com
(724) 532-4556
(724) 532-6487

Chuck McClellan
U. S. Steel

(219) 888-4640
(219) 888-4321

Kevin Burns
U. S. Steel
kaburns@uss.com
(219) 888-3611
(219) 888-4321

Mark Kiel 
U. S. Steel
mhkiel@uss.com
(219) 888-7583
(219) 888-5906

Kenneth Lantz
WHEMCO
prodtech@whemco.com
(412) 476-1580
(412) 464-1950

